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MINUTES OF SC-AICAE MEETING

August 26, 2004

Cherry-See Architects

Attendees:

Tamarah Begay

Lance Begay

Janet Carpio

Beverly Diddy

Savannah Gene

Ted Jojola

Michele Pfeiffer

Ivan Shorty

Tsosie Tsinigine

Dathan Tsosie

Nathania Tsosie

Lou Weller

Tamarah Begay, president, called the meeting to order at 7:15 pm.

Treasurer’s report given by Tamarah:


UNM Account- $1,000


Wells Fargo Account-$1,255


Total- $2,255

The minutes from the August 4, 2004 meeting were reviewed and approved by the attendees, no changes were made.

Nathania Tsosie, student member, gave an update on the website.  The information for the Johnpaul Jones lecture and reception was announced, the event calendar, and new information was added on the student members, the officer listing changed, minutes posted, and maps to meeting locations posted. 

Michele Pfeiffer and Tamarah Begay met with Emily from the Indian Pueblo Culture Center and decided an informal theme, therefore the entire even will be held outside in the plaza.  Indian Pueblo Culture Center will set up a bonfire, and there will be music.  There will be 9 round tables set up, and it will be the Pueblo feast buffet.  The total price is$2,522, however Indian Pueblo Culture Center gave us a discount, making the price $1,612.50. To make up for the difference we will sell tickets, so other guests, at $15 each. Since tickets will be sold someone will need to make them, Tamarah suggests Ivan Shorty.  Other forms of entertainment will be a slide show, which will be projected (projector will be borrowed from David) onto a screen borrowed from Cherry-See.  There will be a total of 17 complimentary tickets for Donna House (2), Ramona Sakiestewa (3), Johnpaul (2), and Twilight Teachings (10). 

The National AICAE conference will be held at the Sheraton Uptown from November 18th to the 19th. Tamarah announced that David Sloan needs help with agenda, and recommends that the Bureau of Indian Affairs be invited to present some of the projects they have been working on.  The conference will consist of several one-hour presentations, and the remaining time will be set aside for the business meeting. 

Ted Jojola announced that the Indigenous Planning Division was approved with the American Planning Association. This division will be organizing to get the voice out for the issues that are important on Indian country.  At this time he is working on getting contacts to try and get the word out that this division is being started, in October he will present at the NMAPA conference in Farmington, and then in March at the National APA conference in San Francisco.  Ted would like to start a student chapter, so that both AICAE and IPN can co-exist.

From the Bake Sale SC-AICAE profited $130, which will go toward the gift for Johnpaul Jones lecture, which will be made by Joel McHorse.

AIA is sponsoring a luncheon and would like a list of students who are interested in attending. The next presenter will be Bart Prince. 

The opening of the Isleta Pueblo Head Start and Childcare Center will be September 18th at 10 am.  A reception will follow at Janet’s mom’s house.  The directions will be posted to the website.  Janet’s last day at Cherry-See will be October 15th. 

Next meeting will be September 9th at the Vassar building at 7 pm. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:43 pm. 

